
 
 

Planning Committee  
 

4th July 2022 
 

Meeting Cancelled 
 

With the agreement of the Chair, Councillor Carl Lis, the Planning Committee scheduled for 
Monday July 4th has been cancelled. 
 
The meeting had been due to discuss planning applications 2022/23773/FUL and 
2021/23571/FUL. 
 
Application 2022/23773/FUL is for the conversion of two former agricultural barns and the 
construction of three market dwellings with associated off street part and associated 
infrastructure on land at Town End Barn, Colne Road, Glusburn. 
 
However, due to issues regarding ownership of the access strip and the requirement for further 
clarification, it has been decided that, in the circumstances, the best course of action is to 
withdraw the item from the agenda.  Taking this action leaves only one application 
2021/23571/FUL on the agenda which will now be considered at the next schedule meeting of 
the Committee which is on Monday 1st August 2022.  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience, however it is important that Members have all the requisite 
information in front of them to be able to determine the application. 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
Vicky Davies 
Senior Democratic Services Officer 
07565 620973 
committees@cravendc.gov.uk 
1 July 2022 
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